BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL ANNEX BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

Special Meeting of July 2, 1979

Members Present: John P. Murray, Chairman

Sergio Rotatori, Vice Chairman

Gerald R. Brisson Normand Langlais Carl R. Rosenlund

Murray called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.

Brisson stepped down as member of the Board and presented a plan of land located on South Main Street owned by Agafea Zhawred. It was the unanimous vote of the Board to sign the plan, Approval not Required.

Rezoning of Pine Grove Avenue was discussed. Bertrand Remillard presented his case to the Board for the rezoning from suburban to residential and requested a public hearing. On a Langlais-Rotatori motion the Board voted unanimously to hold a public hearing on Thursday, July 26, 1979 at 8:30 P.M. Phil Herr to be checked on the wording.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sergio Rotatori, Clerk